
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

As part of our Outwood Diploma project for this half term we are becoming ‘Road 

Safety Heroes’! We have been completing a Pedestrian safety program in school to 

teach us how to use the Green Cross Code and keep ourselves safe in our local 

community. As part of the program we will be completing a practical session. This 

will involve us using the local roads near to our school to put into practice our 

knowledge and skills. Your local visits consent form provides your child with 

permission to participate in this valuable challenge. Please ensure your child has a 

warm waterproof coat each day for school so that we are prepared for the winter 

weather. 

Please discuss the Road safety booklets and workbooks with your child in 

preparation for their training. However, if you have any questions regarding the 

challenge, please do not hesitate to get in touch so we can discuss these with 

you.  Thank you for your support. 

Yours Sincerely 

Mrs J Wood 

Assistant Principal / Year 3 teacher 

 

 


